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Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Hanson, Tom <HansonT@wsdot.wa.gov>

From:

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 9:16 AM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: School District

Kathy — I just got off the phone with the Moses Lake School District Transportation Office. We were talking about the
number of buses that cross at the SR17/Stratford Road crossing. The School District Board has already exempted the
crossing we have requested and school buses do not stop there. If fact they have 4 crossings (2 on highway 17) that are

exempted.

Do we need to go through a separate process or can the transit and paratransit vehicles be exempted as well?

Tom

Btw — school district reports 30 crossings per weekday at SR17/Stratford.
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